
 
 

 

Dear students and families of St. Catharines Collegiate Secondary School: 
 
Looking forward to seeing students back at our school next week. 
  
Every secondary student must complete an enhanced COVID-19 Daily Self-Assessment every day 
before they attend school and stay home if they have any symptoms. Teachers will be validating that 
students have completed the assessment at the start of every class.  
  
Instructions: 
1. Log in to your DSBN student portal 
2. Click on the icon below “Student COVID Screening” (see image below with red arrow) 
3. Once you complete the questions, you will see a green check mark if you are to attend school.  If you 
see a red “X” please remain home and contact your healthcare provider. 
 

 
  
If you have questions, please contact me at Johanna.provost@dsbn.org 
 
 
Sincerely 
  
 
 
Johanna Provost 
 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
34 Catherine Street St. Catharines, ON L2R 5E7 Tel: 905-687-7301 Fax: 905-687-1172 

www.collegiate.ca 

mailto:Johanna.provost@dsbn.org

